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January 23, 1998 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORT~ 

DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (JAt~~ ) 

DOCKET NO. 9605 45-WS - INVESTIGATION OF 
ALOHA UTILITIES, INC. IN PASCO COUNTY. 

UTILITY RATES OF 

Please place the attached letter dated January 16, 1998, in 
the above-referenced docket file. 

RRJ/lw 

Attachment 

cc: 	 Division of Water and Wastewater (Starling, McRoy) 
James Goldberg 
Office of Public Counsel (McLean) 
F. Marshall Deterding, Esquire 
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Florida House of Representatives 
Mike Fasano 
Representative, 45th District 
Majority Whip 

Reply to: 
W 821 7 Massachusetts Avenue 

New Port Richey, FL 34653-31 I I 
(813) 848-5885 

0 323 The Capitol 
402 South Monroe Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1300 
(850) 488-8528 

Committees 
Vice Chair, Community Colleges 

& Career Prep 
Finance & Taxation 
Governmental Operations 
Regulated Services 

January 16, 1998 

Steve Watford, Vice President 
Aloha Utilities, Inc. 
2514 Aloha Place 
Holiday, FL 34691 

The following constituents have contacted me complaining about their water: 

0 

0 

Gary Napolitano, 8205 Silver Mist Place, New Port Richey 34655 - Mr. Stauder has black, smelly water, 

Jed Lehrer, 7723 Foxbear Court, New Port Richey 34655 (376-6949) - Mr. Lehrer has black, smelly 
water. This is Mr. Lehrer’s second request for assistance. Please refer to letter dated July 23, 1997. 

I would greatly appreciate any assistance you can provide to these individuals. 

Thanks in advance for your help. If 1 can ever do anything for you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours truly, 

Mike Fasano 
Stale Representative, District 45 . I ,  

MF/cmh 
cc: Dr. Richard Garrity, Department of Environmental Protection 

Dr. Marc Yacht, Pasco County Health Department 
Ralph Jaeger, Public Service Commission 
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